Community

Easter Egg Hunt
Saturday, April 8, 1:00pm

Village Common Park at Cape Fear Station

Come one, come all! BHA's Education
and Recreation (ER) Committee is
sponsoring a community-wide Easter
Egg Hunt on Saturday, April 8, at 1:00pm
in the Village Common Park at Cape
Fear Station (201 SE Beach Drive).

We understand that the Easter Bunny
will be making a special appearance.
There will be three sections — one for each age group: 5 and under, 6-9 and 10+.
Bring your baskets and cameras for this hoppy event! For more information,
contact Millicent O’Connor at mmmb5j@virginia.edu.
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